

# Pipeline User's Group

- › Still getting organized. Routine discussions will be incorporated into weekly Friday morning Data Handling meetings (10am Pacific in BallamRm & VRVS), first was last week. Will *try* to have special topic discussions out-of-band, on demand.
- › Confluence area initiated,  
<https://confluence.slac.stanford.edu/display/ISOC/Pipeline+User%27s+Group>
- › Continuing discussion on metadata: defining list of metadata and how to attach to datasets. (Ref. <https://confluence.slac.stanford.edu/display/ISOC/Metadata>)
- › Short-term to-do list: user's list of needs from P2 developers (*e.g.*, documentation); development of Service Challenge pipeline(s).